
Parents discard SEQaBOO pamphlet. 
No further contact about the study.
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• Parents will be given a SEQaBOO study pamphlet during their consultation with the audiologist.
• The pamphlet includes a link to the online participant information sheet and consent form.
• If parents would like to participate they can sign up to the study by completing the online consent form and 

baseline survey which will take less than 10 minutes to complete.
• It is preferable for both parents to enrol in the study but one parent can take part if the other parent can’t 

or doesn’t wish to participate.

Parents with babies approximately one month of age who are referred to an audiologist from the newborn 
hearing screening programme will be invited to participate in SEQaBOO Manchester during their consultation. 

Questionnaire
only

Each parent will fill in an online questionnaire when their baby is:
6 months 18 months 2.5 years 3.5 years
Each questionnaire should take 30-45 mins to complete.

Audiologists will provide feedback to the research team about the 
parents’ attitudes and knowledge about genomic sequencing.

Questionnaire 
and genomics

If parents opt for genomic screening 
they will be referred to a separate 
appointment at the Manchester 
Genomics Centre.

A family medical history will be 
collected at 6 months from each 
parent in the study.

SEQaBOO thanks all families for their time to advance a future of hearing health for all!

https://redcap.link/SEQaBOO_Manchester_Consent

